
October 30, 2017 

Sirlena Thomas 
Harvey School District 152 
16001 Lincoln Avenue 
Harvey, IL 60426 

This letter is my official notification to you and the Board of Education that my last day of work 
at Harvey School District 152 will be December 29, 2017. On that day, I plan to retire. 

I am excited about my impending retirement but wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for 
all of the opportunities that I have experienced working for Harvey School District 152. 

I have genuinely enjoyed my employment as a Cook and will miss my coworkers when my 
retirement day comes. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Kimber 
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